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A Message from Ross Inouye
Senior Vice President

At HOCU, we believe that members are at the heart of

everything we do. That's why we're excited to share some

exciting updates about what we have planned for the next

few months. From our Shred-It Day to School Supply Drives,

we have plenty of exciting opportunities for you to get

involved with HOCU and our community.

We've also been working hard behind the scenes to offer a smoother, more seamless

digital experience for our membership. With automatic enrollment for online banking and

digital issuance for credit cards, banking with HOCU is more convenient and accessible

than ever before for our members.

In light of recent headlines, I also want to remind you that your finances are safe and

secure with HOCU. We understand that news of large bank failures can cause concern

and uncertainty for many people. As a credit union, we can reassure you that HOCU is

financially sound and well-managed. We continually review our financial positions and

strategies to ensure the safety and stability of our credit union.

If you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to reach out to us. We value

your membership and are proud to help guide you towards a brighter future.

 

Mahalo,

Ross Inouye

LYDIA K.C. KAUHA SCHOLARSHIP
PROGRAM

UPCOMING
EVENTS

Shred-It Day is Back
April 22nd!
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We are now accepting applications for our 2023-
2024 Lydia K.C. Kauha Scholarship Program.

Applicants must be enrolled in a community college,
trade school or university program at a two- or four-

year institution.

We will be awarding $3,000 scholarships to
seven recipients. Deadline to apply is Wednesday,
May 31st. Visit myhocu.com/scholarship for details.

 

HUGS SCHOOL SUPPLY DRIVE

Join us in supporting our community through the
school supply drive! From May 1 - July 3, we're

collecting school supplies at all branch locations to
benefit HUGs (Help, Understanding, and Group
Support) and the children they serve who are

currently enrolled in school.

By donating new school supplies, we can show our
love and generosity for our community. Let's make a

difference and ensure every student has the

      

Back by popular demand!
Declutter your home and
come join us for our FREE
Shred-It Day on Saturday,
April 22 from 8 am - 12 pm! 

We'll have a Shred-It truck on-
site to take your unwanted
private documents. Stay tuned
for event updates at
myhocu.com/shred-it-day.

OTHER

Mahalo for a Successful
86th Annual Meeting!

Mahalo to all of our members
who attended our Annual
Meeting on Sunday, March
19th at the Japanese Cultural
Center of Hawaii Ballroom.

It was fun-filled event with
delicious food, fantastic prizes,
and tons of positive energy.

Financial Seminars Coming
Soon!

With COVID-19 restrictions
easing, we're excited to
resume our in-person financial
seminars for members.

We'll be covering a variety of
topics including college
planning, Medicare,
retirement, and more. Stay
tuned for more updates via
email or on myhocu.com.

Upcoming Holidays
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resources they need to succeed! We will be
announcing more details later this month via email

and myhocu.com.

CREDIT CARD DIGITAL ISSUANCE

We're thrilled to announce that digital issuance is
now available for credit cards through our HOCU

Cards App. With this cutting-edge feature, you can
enjoy peace of mind knowing that you can continue
to do transactions even if your physical credit card is

lost or stolen. 

Digital issuance integrates with your mobile wallet,
making it easy to pay from anywhere, anytime.
These cards also generate new numbers and

credentials, keeping your card information safe and
secure at all times. 

 

 
The credit union will be closed
in observance of the following
holidays:

Memorial Day    
Monday, May 29, 2023

Juneteenth
Monday, June 19, 2023

Please visit www.myhocu.com
for more info on our hours.

myhocu.com myhocuhawaii myhocu myhocu

Our mailing address is:
PO Box 235862, Honolulu, HI 96823
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